
 

 

 

 

  

  

  

MMHS Eagle HighFlights  

           April 20 , 2020  

  

 

  

Dear Golden Eagles: 
 
We are approaching term four midterm and the midpoint of our current at-home learning experience. It 
may not seem real, but you are still working to be college and career ready. Stay in contact with your 
teachers, maintain what kind of school schedule you can.   
 
We're probably learning more about our hopes and fears than anything else because of this pandemic. 
Nonetheless, thank you for your continual dedication to your learning. Knowing that the future is in the 
hands of thoughtful students like yourselves gives us hope and confidence.   
 
"Life is a storm, my young friend. You will bask in the sunlight one moment, be shattered on the 
rocks the next. What makes you a man is what you do when that storm comes. You must look into that 
storm and shout...Do your worst, for I will do mine! Then the fates will know you as we know you." -
Alexandre Dumas, The Count of Monte Cristo 
 
Continue to shout into the storm, Eagles. This is what makes you GOLDEN. We are cheering you on 
and can't wait for the world to know you as we know you. 
 
Keep going. 
 
MMHS Administration 
 
 

   
MMHS SCHOOL HOURS:   

Å Front Office & Counseling Office               7:30am ï 3:00pm  

Å Finance Office        CLOSED until May 1st ï Online Payments Only  

  

Students may drop off/pick up assignments. No Teacher appointments. Chromebooks are still available for 
check-out.  
Fees can be paid online as needed: https://secure3.myschoolfees.com/start_v2.aspx   

  

YARD SIGNS FOR OUR MMHS SENIOR STUDENTS 
Our incredible Senior Students at MMHS will be receiving an awesome senior yard sign placed on their 
front lawns in Mayé..watch for this fun event! 
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STUDENT BODY OFFICERS FOR 202 0- 2021  

Here are the positions  for the new Student Body Officers...   

 

President: Rachel Wasden  

VP: Ammon Gathercoal 

Secretary: Isaac Smith  

Activities: Joseph Asay  

Spirit: Paige Burtenshaw  

Relations: Easton Henry  

Publicity: Levi Ferrell  

Service: Joe Hickey  

Artist: Rebecca Whyte  

Tech: Dena Larsen 

Videographer: Michael Wirthlin  
 
 
 
SAGE CREEK ELEMENTARY TIME CAPSULE FOR SENIORS 
Every year the third graders at Sage Creek Elementary fill out a  time capsule to be opened their senior year of 
high school. We usually schedule a get together for seniors to come back to Sage Creek to open the capsules. 
But with the school dismissal this year, instead we are setting the time capsules outside May 4 - 5th for 
students to drop by to pick up their stuff.   
 
Any senior who attended third grade at Sage Creek Elementary  is invited to drop by and pick up their stuff from 
the time capsules if they wish. The time  capsules will be outside at Sage Creek Elementary from 8am -3pm on 
May 4th and May 5th.  

 
  

MMHS CHOIR 

Hi Golden Eagles! If you're interested in auditioning to be in Choir next year, now is your chance! All the 

information you need (including how-to videos to make the process easier for you) will go live on the choir 

website, maplemountainchoirs.org,  on Tuesday, April 21st. All submissions are due by the end of the day on 

Sunday, May 3rd. Email Mr. Rymer at braden.rymer@nebo.edu with any questions. Let's do this! 
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MMHS Chamber Orchestra Auditions for 2020-21  
The MMHS Chamber Orchestra is a small ensemble at Maple Mountain High School made up of the top 

players in the orchestra program.  The audition packet and video submission is due on Monday, April 27th, 

2020.  No applications will be accepted past this time.  Please visit www.mapletonorchestras.org for all audition 

instructions and information.  
  

 

 

MMHS FCCLA OFFICER APPLICATIONS FOR 2020-2021  
Applications are now available for our school's 2020-2021 FCCLA Officers. If you want to become more 

involved with our school in service projects, field trips, friends, competitions, Mr. Maple Mountain, and more 

please apply by copying and pasting this link in your browser:  https://forms.gle/UWHTHaJXRwX2AuqYA  or 

the QR code below.  Applications are due and will automatically close on Friday May 1 at 3 pm.  Please 

email Mrs. Knotts (jessica.knotts@nebo.edu) with any questions.    
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CONCURRENT ENROLLMENT WITHDRAWAL DEADLINE EXTENDED  

UVU recognizes the need to be flexible in various areas and one of those areas is extending the semester AND full year 
withdraw deadline. The deadline to extend the Spring Semester Withdraw Deadline has been changed to April 24th.  
Students will receive a 'W' on their college transcript. This is only for Spring Semester classes and is only for the 

CE credit not the MM course. Because this option is not right for everyone, students should check with their 

concurrent enrollment teacher before deciding to withdraw from the CE credit portion of the class. Students who 

wish to withdraw will need to email ozunasa@uvu.edu and give their name, UVID#, and the name of the course 

they wish to withdraw from. For questions or help, please email or concurrent enrollment coordinator, Robyn 

Dunn, at robyn.dunn@nebo.edu.  

  

 

  

FREE SUMMER CODE CAMP  
Students in grades 8-11 have an opportunity to be involved in a free Computer Coding Camp offered through 

Nebo School District and Code to Success.  Spots are filling up fast, so register today to save your seat.     
Code to Success Registration                                                                                                                       
Copy and paste this link address into your browser:  https://www.ctsutah.com/register  
What, When, Where?  The Code to Success Camp will be held June 15th to July 23rd and will meet Monday 

through Friday from 8 am-Noon at the Advanced Learning Center (ALC) in Salem.  Students will have access 

to online curriculum 24 hours a day through these dates, as well as access to mentors onsite and online to help 

them with their coding projects. How much does it cost?  No cost if your student attends the Nebo camp at 

the ALC.  If your family schedule does not allow for your student to attend on these dates, there is an online 

option for $200.  

How can I get more info?  Please contact Ronda Hair at the ALC for more detailed information -- 

ronda.hair@nebo.edu  
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Accessing the Nebo School District E-book Library with Sora:  

  

STEP 1 - Choose your method:  
  

Å Use the Sora app, or use an Internet Browser (Chrome, Internet Explorer, etc.)  
Å The Sora App is free to download from the Apple App Store or the Google Play Store  
Å If you are using a device that doesn't have the Apple App Store or the Google Play Store, you can 

access Sora in an interne browser at soraapp.com  
  

STEP 2 - Find Nebo School District's collection:  
  

Å Click - I have a setup code at the bottom center of the screen.  
Å Nebo setup code is nebout. Enter it in the available line.  
Å Click the green "Get started" button.  

  

 
  

STEP 3 - Select the correct option from the dropdown menu:  

Å Click the dropdown o If you're a student, select "Nebo School District Students".   

o If you're a teacher/staff, select "Nebo School District Staff".  

  

 

Å Click the green Sign In button  
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STEP 4 - Sign in with your school Google email and password (personal Google accounts will not work).  

  

MMHS BLANKETS  

We have a few of our beautiful MMHS blankets left and they would be excellent graduation gifts for senior students, as 

well as birthday and special occasion gifts!  Stop by today and purchase yours!  BE SURE TO COME CHECK OUT 

ALL OF OUR COOL CLOTHING IN THE BOOKSTORE!  
  

 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

  

 

  


